
                                                                  
     

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:         Thomas Weber, Chairperson  

   Zoning and Platting Commission Members 
  
FROM:    Sherri Sirwaitis 
                Planning and Zoning Department 
  
DATE:     June 28, 2016 
  
RE:     C814-2015-0074 (The Grove at Shoal Creek PUD); District 10 
 
 
On June 21, 2016, the Zoning and Platting heard the above mentioned case. After an extensive 
discussion, the Commission voted to continue the public hearing on this case to their July 5, 2016 
meeting. The Commissioners indicated that intent of this action was to evaluate the availability of 
meeting facilities for July 14th. The Commission expressed their desire to convene a Special 
Called Meeting on July 14, 2016 to continue the discussion on The Grove at Shoal Creek PUD.  
The staff has confirmed that the City Council Chambers are available and have been reserved for 
the Zoning and Platting Commission on Thursday, July 14, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. 
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